
Question on Notice 
No. 1448 

Asked on 30 August 2016 
 
MR MOLHOEK asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C 
R DICK) –  
 
Will the Minister provide via a monthly breakdown for the period 1 January 2016 to date, the 
number of occasions on which a client of the department wearing a GPS monitoring device 
(a) was accused of conducting a criminal offence (including nature of the offence) and (b) was 
found guilty of conducting of a criminal offence (including nature of the offence)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Southport for his question. 

 
I am advised that for the period 1 January 2016 to date, no patient has been required to wear a 
GPS monitoring device under the Mental Health Act 2000. 
 

 


